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Vote by mail has worked flawlessly in Oregon, and makes it much easier for us 

citizens to cast our ballots. Why fix something that isn’t broken? 

This is a ploy to LIMIT voter turnout, not increase it or make the polls more accurate.  

Destroying VBM would make Oregon AND America worse not better.  

I strongly urge you to vote in the best interests of your constituents. FIGHT FOR AND 

KEEP vote by  mail!! 

 

Sincerely,  

Kevin M. Felts 


